

22 May 1989

Dr. Luke L. Keefer, Jr.
President
Wesleyan Theological Society
Ashland Theological Seminary
910 Center Street
Ashland OH 44805

Dear Dr. Keefer:

We at United are so excited that you have accepted our invitation to host your annual meeting in 1994. I hope you don't feel our invitation was based on just the interests of two people. This is an institutional invitation and we hope you see it that way also. We will, of course, expect to be in touch as the time draws closer so we can make specific arrangements.

Warmly

Leonard I. Sweet

President